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Ramp Closure In St. Joseph Could Disrupt Traffic
(KAIR)--The Missouri Department of Transportation is warning motorists that a ramp closure in St.
Joseph could disrupt traffic.

According to a release from MDOT, the ramp onto northbound [-229 from Sixth Street in St. Joseph
will be closed Tuesday and Wednesday from 7:00am-3:30pm for repairs to the bridge approach. All

work is weather permitting.

Motorists are encouraged to seek an alternate route if possible to avoid any significant delays.
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